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Gathered for the check presentation are (l-r): Marti Garrett, incoming Friends president; Alison Miller, library 

director; Trudie Thompson, Friends treasurer; and Kathy Ackerman, outgoing Friends president 

The Friends of the Rehoboth Beach Public Library recently presented Library Director Alison 
Miller with a check for $50,000. 

The funds will support the library’s 2023 programming for children and adults, as well as the 
purchase of new materials for its collections including books, audiobooks, DVDs and periodicals. 

The Rehoboth Beach Public Library is an independent library and relies on donations for the 
purchase of new materials. The Friends group funds 100% of the library’s collection. 

  

 


